ECEBC celebrates 50 years by supporting our ECE students!

ECEBC is pleased to announce that the new student membership fee will now be \$50 effective August 1st. The new student membership fee was announced at the ECEBC 50th Anniversary AGM meeting and the organization anticipates a favorable uptake on the part of ECE students. Professional membership allows students to learn more about the career they have chosen, to create new relationships with potential mentors and to network with fellow educators who share a passion for the care and education of young children.

"ECE students represent the promise of a future rooted strongly in ethical caring practice. For the hard work that they are doing to complete their studies, the new \$50 student membership fee is our commitment to strengthening the student voice. They deserve the best start to their educational and professional journey." Violet Jessen ECEBC Director.

Student membership includes:

- Digital copy of the journal
- Connection to local and regional branches
- ECEBC Members only calls featuring guest speakers and news from ECEBC
- Newsletters and e-blasts provide up to date information from the ECEBC provincial office
- ECEBC Members surveys an opportunity to have open and direct contact with staff and board
- Membership with the Canadian Child Care Federation
- Professional Development at a reduced rate
- And more....

Students represent a fresh perspective and possess the energy and passion to be an integral part in the future of our sector and profession. When you join ECEBC you tap into a professional network of your peers but also help us blaze the trail for future innovations and growth in our profession.

To become a member of ECEBC click here: Membership Registration

If you are currently a member you will still receive the hard copy of the journal and will be eligible for the new discounted price once your current member expires. If you have any questions, please contact Executive Director, Emily Gawlick at executive.director@ecebc.ca.

Stay tuned for more exciting announcements to come.

Sincerely, ECEBC Board and Staff